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STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 
Paseo Del Mar Permanent Restoration Project (Project) Final Environmental 
Impact Report (FEIR) and Consideration of Project Approval by the City of Los 
Angeles (City) 

The City has prepared the FEIR for the proposed Project, which includes comments received on 
the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) during the public review period from April 6, 2017 
to June 5, 2017. Specifically, Chapter 3 Response to Comments of the FEIR includes all 
comments received via mail and email, as well as oral comments received at the DEIR public 
meeting held on May 3, 2017, along with the City's responses to these comments. Please refer 
to the Table of Contents in the FEIR for the organization of the responses to comments. 

The Project FEIR and Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Plan as well as all applicable 
Appendices and related documents for the proposed Project can be downloaded from the 
Department of Public Works Bureau of Engineering's (BOE) website: 
https://eng.lacity.org/paseo-del-mar-permanent-restoration-project-e1907791 . 

A copy of the complete report is also available for review: 

• By appointment, at BOE at 1149 S. Broadway, Suite 600, Los Angeles, CA 90015. 
Please contact Jacquelyn Salazar at jacquelyn.salazar@lacity.org or (213) 485-5730 to 
make an appointment. 

Certification of the FEIR and approval of the proposed Project requires review from the City's 
Board of Public Works and action by City Council. The Board of Public Works recommendation 
for approval and City Council consideration of certification of the FEIR will be held at future 
meetings that have yet not been scheduled. 

The official schedule and meeting agendas for the Board of Public Works and City Council and 
applicable Council Committees are available at the respective City websites: 

• http://boe.lacity.org/dpw/ebreports/ 
• https://www.lacity.org/your-government/audiovideo/council-and-committee-meetings. 

For additional information on the environmental review process, please contact Billy Ho, 
Environmental Specialist Ill, City of Los Angeles, Department of Public Works, Bureau of 
Engineering, at billy.ho@lacity.org or at (213) 485-57 45. 

AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
.. 

Recyclable and made from recycled waste. ~~ 


